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Dear Parents, 

PTA Meeting 

Thank you to everyone who was able to make it to last Friday’s PTA 

meeting. We were able to plan quite a few events which are listed on 

the back page of this bulletin. It did seem rather strange to be 

discussing the Christmas Fair with the sun shining so brightly. 

End of Year Celebration 

We are continuing with our successful End of Year 

Celebration Afternoon on Wednesday 11th July. Please 

come along and look at your children’s work and have 

a guided tour of the school from our Year 6 pupils and 

our Rose Queens and Kings. The celebration falls in the middle of Arts Week so you 

will be able to see some of your child’s art as a work in progress. 

The Celebration Afternoon will run from 2—6pm and no appointments are 

necessary. However, if you wish to have an appointment with your child’s teacher 

please contact the school office and one will be arranged. 

Learning over the Summer Holidays  

Of course learning doesn’t stop over the summer break. What about trying some of the 

following activities to enhance your child’s learning? 

 Bake a cake – there’s plenty of opportunities for maths – reading scales, how many grams 
in a kilogram 

 Go to a library, they are full of exciting child friendly activities and ideas 
 Make a shop in your house – a great way for your child to understand money 
 Plant a mini garden – brilliant science 
 Search for ‘Kitchen Science ideas’ on the internet there are so many interesting 

experiments that you can do just using the contents of your kitchen cupboards 
 Keep a holiday diary to share when you get back to school 
 Play times tables games while you’re driving in the car 

‘It always seems 
impossible until it’s 
done.’ Nelson Mandela 
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Book Amnesty There are a number of 

school reading books missing. Please look 

behind the sofa and in all those places 

where books like to hide. If you should 

happen to find one then please send it 

into school. 

Congleton Town Sports  

This was another successful evening for 

the children who really seemed to enjoy 

themselves. It was so good to see them all 

participating with such enthusiasm. 

After School Clubs 

The clubs are as follows: 

 Monday: Multi-sports 

 Tuesday: The ever popular Creative 

Club 

 Wednesday: Athletics Club 

 Thursday: Computer Club (both 

classes) and Guitar Club (KS2 only) 

 Friday: Lego Club (both classes) and 

Bible Buddies (KS2 only) 

We will review these clubs and send out  

a new list in September. After school 

clubs will continue to run every evening. 

Cross Country 

Well done to those children who have 
volunteered to take part in the cross 

country race at Peover this afternoon. 

Upcoming Events 

Week beginning 9th July Arts Week 

Mon 9th July KS2 Cross-Country  

Wed 11th July Celebration Afternoon for parents 

Thurs 12th July  Y5 Crystal Maze Maths activity morning 

at Eaton Bank  

Thu 19th July End of school year disco 

6-7.30pm 

Fri 20th July Leavers Service 9.30am 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

Tues 4th Sept Welcome Service 2.30pm 

Fri 28th Sept  PTA AGM 3.30pm 

Leaver’s Service 

Our Year 6 leavers service is on Friday 20th 

July at 9.30am in St Mary’s Church Bosley. 

All Welcome. Refreshments will be provided 

at school afterwards. 

Please don’t forget sunhats, sun-

block and water during this hot 

spell of weather. 

Change of Date: We have decided to have 

our ‘Victorian Opening’ of the school in 

September, after the building work has 

been completed. This is part of our 160 

year Celebration which will culminate in 

our Christmas Play. 

PTA News 

Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Debrief meeting Thursday 12th July, 8pm in 

The Queens Arms 

End of Year Disco  

Thursday 19th July 6—730pm 

£2 admission includes a burger and ice-

cream plus prizes for the best dancers.  

PTA AGM—Friday 28th September 3.30pm. 

Movie Night—Wednesday 24th October 

4.30—6.30pm 

Christmas Lights switch-on Saturday 24th 

November  

Christmas Fair—Saturday 1st December 

Christmas Disco—Thursday 13th Decem-

ber—6-7.30pm 
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